Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

1. 

a) How many digital devices did you forecast your authority would need, as per step one of the application process?
792 devices for children with social workers

b) Of these devices, how many were laptops, how many were tablets and how many were 4G hotspot devices?
704 laptops

88 tablets

c) On which date did you make this application?
For devices for children with social workers – 6th May 2020

Ordering for Yr 10 and tablets is not yet available (as at 11th June 2020)

2.

Did you select a Google operating system or a Microsoft operating system for your devices?
Both - we consulted with schools and ordered according to their specification

3.

a) How many digital devices were allocated to your authority?
792 devices for children with social workers

272 devices for children in Yr 10

112 4g routers for children with social workers

119 4g routers for year 10 pupils
b) Of these devices, how many were laptops, how many were tablets and how many were 4G hotspot devices?
The DfE did not specify the details of the allocation – it was up to the LA in consultation with schools to decide between laptops and tablets.  

c) On which date were you notified that the devices had been allocated?

On 24th May 2020, the Computacenter confirmed receipt of our requested numbers.

d) On which date were you notified that the devices were ready to order?
On 28th May 2020, the Computacenter/DfE confirmed the devices were ready to order

4.

a) To date, how many digital devices have been delivered to your authority?
814 devices

b) Of these devices, how many were laptops, how many were tablets and how many were 4G hotspot devices?
112 routers, 52 Chrome laptops and 650 MS laptops. Tablets not yet delivered.

c) On which date did you receive the first delivery?

Monday 8th June - routers

d) On which date did you receive the most recent delivery?

Thursday 11th June – digital devices

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

